
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: SARA PEER, CITY CLERK 
 
SUBJECT: 72nd AVENUE WAY IMPROVEMENT PROJECT DEFERRED 

ASSESSMENT 
 
DATE: JULY 2, 2024 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The City’s Assessment Policy allows for the deferment of assessments as 
allowed by State Statute.  When assessments are deferred, they still accrue 
interest.  The deferment is stopped if the property is sold or the reason for the 
granting of the deferment no longer exists.  One application was received for the 
72nd Avenue Way Improvement Project. 
 
Staff recommends approving the deferment as presented. 
 
 
RECOMMENDED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the deferment as presented. 




